
Speedwatch Report 
Parish Council 16th January 2020 

November; 

During November we ran 11 sessions totalling 7 hours, a further 8 sessions were cancelled 

due to rain, 3 of the sessions were run in the same time slot as sessions in Burwash. 

A total of 1420 vehicles passed during the sessions, 33 were recorded over the speed limit, 

fastest was 47mph. 

December; 

During December we ran 12 sessions totalling 8.5 hours, a further 5 sessions were cancelled, 

mainly due to the weather, 4 of the sessions were in the same time slot as sessions in 

Burwash. 

A total of 2293 vehicles passed during the sessions, 42 were recorded over the speed limit, 

fastest was 47mph 

 

There are 22 session planned for January, weather permitting. 

 

Colin Boylett. 


